
From: Yarberry, Katherine
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: Sloan Estates 4837-W
Date: Monday, August 26, 2013 8:22:43 AM
Attachments: ADH Email Sloan Estates08222013_0000.pdf

ADH letter8_22_13.pdf

Please put email and attachments on web.
 
4837-W AFIN 72-01074
 
Thanks,
 
Katherine Yarberry, PE
501-682-0647
 

From: Kathy Bartlett [mailto:kathy@aquatechsys.com] 
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2013 12:32 PM
To: Yarberry, Katherine
Subject: FW: Sloan Estates 4837-W
 
The application was sent Fed Ex this am to the Water Division/Permit Branch.  Please see the
attached regarding the requirement to notify the ADH of the application.  I failed to include this with
the package and want to be sure it is added to the paperwork when reviewing for administrative
completeness.
 
Thanks
Kathy Bartlett
 

From: Kathy Bartlett [mailto:kathy@aquatechsys.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2013 11:59 AM
To: 'yarberryk@adeq.state.ar.us'
Cc: 'hill@adeq.stste.ar.us'
Subject: Sloan Estates 4837-W
 
Katherine
 
I just wanted to let you know that I finally received a call back from the President of the Sloan
Estates POA. Mr. JR Meeks and he has agreed to meet with me today to complete the permit
application and disclosure statement for the referenced facility.  I have the other necessary
documents completed and will Fed Ex them along with the executed and signed paperwork by
tomorrow.  They have not taken title to the property, but their attorney is in the process of
foreclosing on it from the developer, Lynnkohn LLC.  Once they take title, a copy of that will be
forwarded to the department.
 
Thank you
 
Kathy Bartlett
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Attention: Division of Engineering


Re: Sloan Estates Subdivision    Permitee: Sloan Estates Property Owners Association, Inc.


Regards


Kathy Bartlett


Internal Operations


Greenfield Capital Development


479-530-5926


4815 W Markham Street Slot 37


The Sloan Estates Property Owners Association has submitted a permit application for the existing wastewater


treatment plant at the referenced subdivision. Please see the enclosed permit application and location map of


the facility. We would formally request that a representative inspect the facility in accordance with the rules


and regulations set forth by the Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality.


Arkansas Department of Health


Little Rock, AR 72205


Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.


22-Aug-13


PO Box 9299 Fayetteville AR 72703


www.greenfieldcapitaldevelopment.com
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